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 In accordance with the Food Safety Act and Regulation (EC) No. 178 of 2002 of the European Parliament and
of the Council, the Environmental Health Directorate within the Superintendence of Public Health wishes to
inform the public that from information received from the involved company, the said products must not be
consumed by persons allergic to mustard since they contain traces of mustard which is undeclared on
the labels.

 
Name of product: Lo spuntino del Mandriano –

Le bruschette al gusto speck e pepe`
       

 

 

Brand: The Italian Gringo

Weight: 150g

Lot numbers: L167; L168; L169

Durability date: 15/07/19

     
   
Name of product: Gli Speroni – tarallini al grano

saraceno
       

 

 

Brand: The Italian Gringo

Weight: 500g

Batch numbers and
durability dates:

10/09/19; Batch 25318
11/09/19; Batch 25418
12/09/19; Batch 25518
13/09/19; Batch 25618

 

   
Even though the involved company has issued this warning on its website and also at point of sale as a
precautionary measure, there is the possibility that these lots did not reach the Maltese market.
 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORATE NOTICE
Reference Number: PR182329en, Press Release Issue Date: Oct 29, 2018

 



10/30/2018 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORATE NOTICE

https://www.gov.mt/en/Government/Press%20Releases/Pages/2018/October/29/pr182329en.aspx?IsPrintPrev=1 2/2

For further information, the public is kindly requested to contact the Health Inspectorate Services between
8:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. on telephone number 21337333, or by calling personally at its offices at Continental
Business Centre, Old Railway Track, Santa Venera or by email mhi@gov.mt.  The public is also being invited to
access the Directorate’s Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/pages/Environmental-Health-
Directorate-Malta/145027878928626?ref=hl   or our official website at for similar information.
https://deputyprimeminister.gov.mt/en/environmental/Pages/Home-Page.aspx
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